
 
25 April 2024 

 Norfolk & Waveney Local Optical Committee - Notice of Election  

At the Annual General Meeting to be held on 4th June 2024 there will be an election to appoint four 
members of the Committee. The committee vacancies have been created by three members retiring 
by rotation and they are eligible for re-election. Nominations for election to the committee should be 
made by completing the Nomination Form which must be returned to Hon. Secretary before mid-day 
on 29th May 2023. 

Members not attending the AGM are able to cast their vote by email, using the Voting form which can 
be downloaded from the LOC website, or by appointing a proxy to vote on their behalf, using the 
Proxy Voting Form which can be downloaded from the NWLOC website.  

The Returning Officer, Miss Fionnuala Kidd, will add the Postal votes received to those cast at the 
meeting and the final result will be declared as the election concludes. 

Please read the following Election Statements submitted by each candidate which outline their 
professional experience and their aims if elected as a committee member. 

Charlotte Berryman Statement 

Ali Ganiwalla Statement 

Ian Sinha Statement 

Vacancy Nomination Form 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.norfolkwaveneyloc.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/32/2024/04/Nomination_formAGMElection2024.doc
https://www.norfolkwaveneyloc.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/32/2024/04/Charlotte-Berryman-Statement.pdf
https://www.norfolkwaveneyloc.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/32/2024/04/Ali-Ganiwalla-election-statement.pdf
https://www.norfolkwaveneyloc.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/32/2024/04/Ian-Sinha-LOC-Election-Statement-for-June-2024.pdf
https://www.norfolkwaveneyloc.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/32/2024/04/Nomination_formAGMElection2024.doc

